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ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

 
Operation of KTBY-DT as identified in the instant application will not have a significant 
impact as defined by 47 CFR 1.1307, since NONE of the following facility changes are 
proposed: 
 
 (1)  Facilities that are to be located in an officially designated wilderness area. 
 
 (2)  Facilities that are to be located in an officially designated wildlife preserve. 
 

(3)  Facilities that:  (i)  May affect listed threatened or endangered species or 
designated critical habitats; or (ii)  are likely to jeopardize the continued existence 
of any proposed endangered or threatened species or likely to result in the 
destruction or adverse modification of proposed critical habitats, as determined by 
the Secretary of the Interior pursuant to the Endangered Species Act of 1973. 

 
(4)  Facilities that may affect districts, sites, buildings, structures or objects, 
significant in American history, architecture, archeology, engineering or culture, 
that are listed, or are eligible for listing, in the National Register of Historic 
Places.  (See 16 USC 470w(5); 36 CFR Parts 60 and 800.) 

 
 (5)  Facilities that may affect Indian religious sites. 
 
 (6)  Facilities to be located in a flood plain.  (See Executive Order 11988.) 
 

(7)  Facilities whose construction will involve significant change in surface 
features (e.g., wetland fill, deforestation or water diversion).  (In the case of 
wetlands on Federal property, see Executive Order 11990.) 

 
(8) Antenna towers and/or supporting structures that are to be equipped with high 

intensity white lights which are to be located in residential neighborhoods as 
defined by the applicable zoning law. 

 
There has been a transmission facility at this location for 30 years.  Access to the roof is 
restricted, and personnel are very familiar with proper precautions.  Signage is posted in 
conspicuous locations to alert those headed toward areas where high RFR levels exist.  A 
sign posted near the roof access hatch instructs workers to telephone the station prior to 
opening the hatch.  When workers are required to work close to, or within the field of the 
transmitting antenna(s), the transmission power will be turned off.  The general public 
does not have access to the roof area and are therefore not exposed to non-ionizing 
radiation (RFR).  


